
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

12 December 2022 

 

 

Kia Ora Nīkau whānau, 

 

As you will know, we are planning to head down to Aotea Lagoon on Tuesday the 

13th of December (Postponement days Wednesday the 14th and Thursday the 

15th). A huge thank you for the offers of help with transporting and supervising; this 

day could not go ahead without your support! This is just a quick reminder notice 

with information of what students will need on the day.  

 

Students have been organised into transport groups who will be leaving school for 

the Lagoon at approximately 10.30am. If your child requires a booster seat this 

needs to be brought in on the day for them to use. Please ensure it is labeled with 

their name. After some time  enjoying the splash pad and playground, and having 

our picnic-style lunch, we will return to school around 12:45 pm.  

 

This will be a non-uniform day for Nīkau students. Please ensure they have suitable 

clothing for a day (hopefully!) in the sun and pre-applied sunblock. Nīkau teachers 

will also bring classroom sunblock for re-application at the Lagoon.  

 

Children will need: 
 

● Booster seat for transport if required 
● Packed lunch box with extra snacks 
● Drink bottle 
● Pre-applied sunblock 
● Sunhat 
● Change of clothing and a towel (students 

will have access to the splash pad) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Many thanks, 

 

The Nīkau team.  


